
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 

KS2 – Eco Warriors Club 
 
This term Mrs May and myself will be running an after school ‘Eco Warriors 
Club’ for children in KS2. This will be held on Thursdays, 3.15-4.15 pm for the 
remainder of the Autumn Term. 
 
The club will include a mixture of educational elements as well as a range of 
practical activities, all with an emphasis on how we can care for our 
environment. The club will involve a mix of outdoor and indoor-based activities.  
Although the children will not be outside for every session, it would be useful if a 
forest school type kit is left in school to allow for session flexibility. They may get 
messy, so old clothes only. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please return the slip below by Friday 16th 
September. The first session will be held on Thursday 22nd September. You will 
be notified by Tuesday if your child has received a place and these will be given 
out on a first come first served basis, as spaces will be limited to 5 per class. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Rolls 
 
Please cut and return to school by 9am on Friday 16thSept………………………………………………………… 

 

To:  Miss Rolls  Re: Eco Warriors Club for KS2 

 

 My child……………………………………………………… in Class……….. would 

like to join the KS2 Eco Warriors Club on a Thursday afternoon. 

 

 At 4.15pm he / she will walk home / be collected / go to After School Club (please 

delete as necessary) 

 

 If he / she will be unable to attend the club, I will advise school in advance, in writing 

 

 He / she will have correct forest school type kit and a bottle of water 

 

Signature of parent / guardian ……………………………………… 

 

Please print…………………………………………………..……… 


